SCV

%’ WATER

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

DATE: November 20, 2023

TO: Public Outreach and Legislation Committee
Maria Gutzeit, Chair
Kathye Armitage
Beth Braunstein
Ed Colley

FROM: Steve Cole W
Assistant General Manager

The Public Outreach and Legislation Committee meeting that was scheduled for Thursday,
December 21, 2023 at 5:30 PM is hereby cancelled.

The next Public Outreach and Legislation Committee meeting is scheduled for Thursday,
January 18, 2024 at 5:30 PM.

Posted on November 20, 2023
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